
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you are ill, disabled or away from your home for long periods of time, you 
may not be able to pay your bills by the due date. Peoples’ Third Party 
Notification allows you to appoint a third party to be notified if your account 
becomes past due. This can be a relative, friend, clergyman, or social service 
agency to whom we will send a copy of notices for past due bills. 

 
Once we inform the third party, he or she can then help to arrange payment to keep 
your service active. Naturally, the third party will not be legally liable for your bill. 

 
If you, or someone you care about could benefit from this program, please send 
this form to us today via:   
 
E-Mail: CustomerCarePeoples@peoples-gas.com 
Fax: 1-855-269-0090 
Mail: Peoples, P.O. Box 535323, Pittsburgh, PA 15253-5323 

 
 

 

 

CUSTOMER TO BE ENROLLED: 
Name:  

Address:   

Account No:    

Telephone: (  )    

City:  State:  Zip:    
 
 

Date:    

THIRD PARTY: 

 

Customer Signature:    

Name:  

Address:   

Telephone: (  )   

City:  State:  Zip:    

 

Date:  Third Party Signature:    
 
 
 

Signatures from both the Customer and the Third Party are required for enrollment in the Third Party Notification Program. 

Please submit completed forms to one of the addresses above. Questions? Contact us at 1-800-764-0111. 

Third Party Notification 
Enrollment Form 


